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ABOUT SEQUOIA FINANCIAL GROUP LTD 

ASX-listed Sequoia Financial Group Ltd (ASX: SEQ) is an integrated financial services company providing 

products and services to self-directed retail and wholesale clients and those of third-party professional service 

firms. 

 

It provides: 

• Investment and superannuation products 

• Wealth management and advisory services 

• Corporate advisory and capital markets expertise 

• Retail, wholesale and institutional trading platforms 

• Market data and financial news services 

Sequoia operates various AFS Licences. 
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ASX AND MEDIA RELEASE 
 
Wednesday 7 August 2024 
 
Appointment of Non-Executive Chairman to the Board of Sequoia Financial Group 
 
Following an extensive recruitment process, Sequoia Financial Group Ltd (SEQ) is pleased to announce the 
appointment of Mike Ryan as the Chairman of SEQ, effective immediately. 
Mike brings a wealth of ASX listed company experience and a proven track record of board and executive 
leadership in the financial services sector across a distinguished 40+ year career. He has a proven track record in 
strategic planning, organisational growth and stakeholder engagement, with impressive previous executive 
experience in leading financial services businesses in Australia and globally.   
Mike’s past executive roles included six years at Shaw and Partners as Head of Equities, 12 years at Goldman 
Sachs/JB Were as an executive director in both London and Australia, five years as an Executive Director at Citi and  
3 years as an Executive Director and Head of Distribution at Morgan Stanley. 
 
SEQ is very pleased to have secured such a well-respected industry executive and is confident Mike will provide 
outstanding and visionary leadership and assist SEQ in achieving its ambitious goals over the coming years. 
SEQ would like to thank Charles Sweeney for providing exceptional leadership during his recent period acting as 
Chair and notes that Charles will be remaining on the Board as a Non-Executive Director alongside Kevin Pattison.   
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